
 
 

“Love each other as I have loved you.” John 15:12 
  
 
                                         

High Littleton C. of E. Primary School, 
High Littleton, Bristol BS39 6HF 
Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership 
 

Tel: 01761 470622    Fax: 01761 472800  
Email: office@highlittletonschool.com 
Web:   www.highlittletonschool.com 
Head Teacher: Mr Gareth Griffith 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers        5th April 2019 
 
We have been asked by the Music Service to confirm what music tuition we would like to 
purchase for Terms 5 and 6 of the Academic Year 2018/2019. The instruction available to Key 
Stage 2 children will be Keyboard and Guitar. 
 
The cost for 10 x 15 minute individual lessons is £82.50.  
 
Please could you return the slip below, by Friday 26th April 2019 at the very latest,  
if you would like your child to start, continue or stop lessons.   
 
Payment will be required in May, but please be aware that once the lessons have been ordered 
from the Music Service, we will have to ask for full payment, even if your child changes his/her 
mind at a later date. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding the musical instrument tuition, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Judith Hutchinson 

 
Judith Hutchinson  
School Business Manager 
 

PLEASE RETURN BY FRIDAY 26th April 2019 
 
Name of Child  ________________________ Class  ________   Instrument  ______________ 
 
 I wish my child to receive Music Tuition during Terms 5 and 6 of the Academic year 

2018/19. 
 My child does not want to continue to receive Music Tuition during Terms 5 and 6 of the 

Academic year 2018/19. 
 

 
Signed……………………………………………  Date …………………………. 
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